
 
 

SCHOOL OF PHARMACY 

NOTICE 

No: AJU/SP/  76       /22 Date    04  /  02     /2022 

 
With reference to the notification dated 13th Jan 2022 (No AJU/SP/71/22), instead of 29th Jan 202 

the class for B. Pharm 1st Semester (2021 admission batch) will continue up to 20th February 2022 

including doubt clearing class.  

 

 
 

Dean 
School of Pharmacy 


